
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

      MARCH EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH  

Bonita Mallow, Environmental Services Aide 

Residents Council has selected Bonita Mallow, 
Environmental Service Aide as employee of the month for 
March.  She is the twin daughter of Dellis and Mary 
Schoonover.  She lives in Beverly with her husband, 
Michael and grand fur babies, Foxy Roxy and Maverick.  
Michael and she were married in 1986.  She graduated 
from Elkins High School in 1985.   She has two sons, 
Joshua and Shane, two grandsons, Urijah and Rhylan; and 
one granddaughter, Paisley.  She likes to read, camp, go 
native fishing, and spending time with her family and 
especially with her grandchildren.  Congratulations 
Bonita! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RESIDENTS BIRTHDAYS FOR APRIL 

 

Darrel Hanlin 

Doris Hughes 

Robert Johnson 

Daniel Miller 

Ronald Phillips 

Ira Vandevender 

 

 

Elkins Rehabilitation & 
Care Center 

NEWSLETTER 

April 2023 

 



NEW YEAR-----NEW UPDATES IN DINING ROOM  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

              

              
SWITCHBOARD UPDATES 



OLD BRICK PLAYHOUSE HELPING RESIDENTS TO MAKE 
WREATHS.  THEY ARE SO PRETTY!!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



PASSING TIME AWAY  
PLAYING CARDS AND 
READING THE PAPER. 

 

 

 

 

We love Old Brick. 

Walk around on 
St.Patrick Day 

 

 
 

DECORATING FOR ST. 
PATRICK’S DAY ON 
REFLECTIONS HALLWAY 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Staff and Residents enjoyed the Saint 
Patrick’s Day Party on March 17, 2023.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebrating Saint 
Patrick’s Day on 
Reflections 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



“I would like to 
thank 
everyone who 
voted for me 
and supported 
me in the 
Mountaineer 
Ultimate Fan 
journey.  I have 
never been so 
overwhelmed 
with how many 
people came 
together for 
me and the 
comments 
made.  We fell 
short, but I am 
still proud to 
be a 
Mountaineer 
and call you 
my friends.  
It’s a great day 
to be a 
Mountaineer 
wherever you 
may be!! “ 

Stanley Gould 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

SHOWER TEAM TREE IS READY FOR THE EASTER BUNNY 

 

 

 


